
 

 

       

SUPERANNUATED TEACHERS OF SASKATCHEWAN 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
 
TO:   STS Chapter Presidents 
 
FOR INFORMATION: STS provincial Executive 
 
FROM:   Murray Wall – Executive Secretary 

 
DATE:   July 28, 2020 
 
RE:   STS Fall Planning  
 

 
1. Annual General Meeting 

 
The STS provincial Executive is examining options regarding the 2020 AGM currently scheduled for 
November 2-4, 2020.  With the continuing unfolding situation with COVID-19 and the timeframes 
required to plan for the AGM, the executive is considering, and seeking legal advice, regarding 
several possibilities.  More information to facilitate your local planning will be forthcoming. 

 
2. 2020 Provincial Election  

  
The STS Advocacy Committee has been working on election materials to facilitate member’s 
engaging with candidates in the provincial election expected in late October.  An election brochure 
will be distributed in September and additional materials will be available on the STS website. 

 
3. STS Recreational Events 

 
Please monitor the STS website regarding recreational events scheduled for the fall.  The decision 
to cancel an STS recreation event and contact of the participants is the responsibility of the host 
Chapter.  

 
4. STS Office 

 
The STS office currently remains closed to the public.  Members continue to be served via phone 
and email. 
 
 
If you have further questions or concerns regarding any of these items, please use the sts@sts.sk.ca 
email - do not reply to directly to this email.  Thank you! 


